U.S. Department of Labor Occupational Safety and Health Administration
Boston Regional Office

John F. Kennedy Federal Building, Room E-340
25 New Sudbury Street
Boston, MA 02203

July 20, 2020

Mr. Edwin Ondrick, Jr.
Vice President

Poly Plating Incorporated
2096 Westover Road
Chicopee, MA 01022-1055

Dear Mr. Ondrick:

I'am pleased to inform you that Poly Plating Incorporated, located in Chicopee, Massachusetts has
qualified for renewal of its participation in the Safety and Health Achievement Recognition
Program (SHARP). As you know, this recognition represents your successful participation in a
comprehensive onsite consultation survey, correction of all hazards identified during this review,
and the operation of an effective safety and health program.

Poly Plating Incorporated has been removed from OSHA’s general schedule inspection list for the
period from June 13, 2020 through June 12, 2022. Participation in this program does not diminish
any of the rights or responsibilities that the Occupational Safety and Health Act provides for you
or your employees.

Congratulations for taking the initiative to work with an OSHA-sponsored consultant and for your
interest in occupational safety and health.

Sincerely,

Galen Blanton
Regional Administrator



